
3. RELEVANT PLANNING HISTORY 
 
3.1. The following planning history is considered relevant to the current proposal: 
 
21/03350/TEL – Proposed 5G Telecommunications Installation – Observations: 
29/10/2021. 
 
The Local Planning Authority raised objections to the proposed development as the 
proposed mast would be a dominant and alien feature at this gateway to the Village 
and would have a significant detrimental impact on the character and appearance of 
the Kirtlington Conservation Area. 


